
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

   

 

 

Ref: 2020.11 Request Date:  10.03.2020 

 
 

Response to a request under the Freedom of Information Act 
 

Request:  
 
Under the FOIA I'd like to request the following information please (if different to the main North Wales 
Police Service). 
 
1. Name of SIRO / Senior Information Risk Owner, (or person who will be SIRO if current SIRO is planning to 
leave). 
 
2. Contact email for SIRO. 
 
3. Name of Data Protection Officer. 
 
4. Contact email for DPO. 
 
5. Do you have Information Asset Owners appointed? 
 
6. Who would be responsible for organising training IAO's (If appointed) 
 
7. Contact email for person named in Q6. 
 
8. Do you have, have you considered, or do you align yourself towards the ISO 27001 standard? 
 
9. Who would be responsible for ISO 27001 consideration/implementation/maintenance (if applicable)? 
 
10. A contact email for person in the answer to Q9. 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Response: 
 

1. Stephen Hughes, Chief Executive 
2. OPCC@nthwales.pnn.police.uk 
3. Meinir Jones, Executive Officer 
4. OPCC@nthwales.pnn.police.uk 
5. Meinir Jones, Executive Officer 
6. Meinir Jones, Executive Officer 
7. As above 
8. No information held 
9. Stephen Hughes, Chief Executive 
10. As above 

 

This information has been provided in response to a request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 and 
is correct as at 17.03.2020 
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